
 
 

CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94550 

 
  

We have a new member, Jim Duffy.  Please add him to your roster @ 35 
Amador Village Circle #21, Hayward, California 94544.  His email is 
jamesjduffy@earthlink.net .  Welcome Jim. 
 
Pictures of Captain Willy’s birthday jump on his P.C.  are located in Skydiver 
issue #254, page 39.  He has been an active jumper for over 44 years. 
 
Visit <http://www.crocuta.com/CPC/>, to see pictures provided by Kent. This 
site also has many other Cal Club activities and other great activities, well 
worth a visit. 
 
The October 24th general meeting was attended by Al Silver, Mike and Alice 
Ogden, Ken and Charloa Burker, Ed and Shirley Barr, John McAllister and  
Brian Roach. Allen Silver won the first jump.  The meeting ended with 
Charloa Burker winning the second jump ticket (again).  Then most of us 
retired to the Round Table. 
 
Ed Barr, Bob Hall, and Bill and Theresa Stanley participated in the Lodi 10 
way competition on a team with Mad John and other Antioch jumpers plus a 
couple of pickups.  They had a great time, and came in fourth.  I understand 
Bill Nelson was also there and did a 4 way with the aforementioned Cal Club 
members less Theresa.  Theresa had broken her 2 centerlines on the jump 
previous to that.  Glad she’s okay. 
 
Calendar: 
 
Jump Day: 11:00 AM Sunday, November 3rd  Lodi 
 
2003 Holiday Party: 5:00 P.M. Saturday, January 11th Starts at 5:00 
P.M., Potluck starts at 7:00 P.M. Springtown Social Room, Livermore 
More information will follow with the ballots. 
 
General Meeting: February 8th, 6:00 pm, Livermore Airport 
 
This unofficial publication is dated 10/17/02  
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